
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
16th October 2018 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 

 
Lower Sixth English Literature Trip to the Bronte Parsonage at Haworth 

 
Lower Sixth students are studying Emily Brontë’s Wuthering Heights as one of our 
two set prose texts at AS Level in English Literature. To enhance the pupils’ 
understanding of the text and its context, I have arranged a trip to the Bronte 
Parsonage Museum in Haworth on Wednesday 20th February. There will be a 
specialist talk and tour given by the staff of the museum, along with time for 
students to explore the village of Haworth in small groups.  Previous visits have 
shown it to be of immense educational value. 
 
We will travel by coach and will leave at 9am, returning to school by 3.55pm for the 
end of the school day. Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch and do not need to 
wear school uniform. 
 
The total cost will be £24.50 to cover entrance to the museum, critical lectures and 
transport.  This is payable via ParentPay by Friday 23rd November 2018. Any 
concerns about cost or any other aspect of the trip should be raised with Mrs 
Levahn, via email if possible, at levahne@ripongrammar.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs E. Levahn 
English Department 
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